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and Renfrew 
Riverside

The GRAHAM team recently welcomed pupils from Trinity High School to our 

Meadowside Street site in Renfrew.

GRAHAM work closely with local schools, utilising the skills, experience and 

knowledge of our staff to provide guidance to the workforce of tomorrow.

Pupils enjoyed a careers in construction presentation and an overview of the 

Clyde Waterfront and Renfrew Riverside Project (CWRR). 

Following the presentation  
pupils were invited on a tour 
of the CWRR site to gain a 
better understanding of how 
a live site operates. Gary 
Redpath, Community Benefit 
Adviser was on hand to 
provide an overview of the 
project and construction 
plans for this iconic project.

Pupils who have shown an 
interest in taking the next 
steps towards a career in 
construction will be invited 
to participate in a work 
placement taking the next 
step towards a career in 
construction.


